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To  : "mark@agd-landuse.com" 
Cc  : "Luciralia Ibarra" , "Christina Toy" 
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Hi Mark,
We've checked with staff internally, and our preferred date for the scoping meeting would be June 8 (Thursday).

Best,
Will Lamborn

On Wed, Apr 26, 2017 at 6:57 PM, Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org> wrote:
Fyi
---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: "Mark Armbruster" <mark@agd-landuse.com>
Date: Apr 26, 2017 4:17 PM
Subject: Hollywood/Wilcox scoping meeting
To: "Luciralia Ibarra" <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>
Cc: 

Hi Luci,

 

As I mentioned to you, we want to have a scoping meeting for the project.  It looks like the Initial Study will be ready to be published next
week.  If it is published then, we are thinking about a scoping meeting either the week of 5/22 or 6/5.  Are those weeks good for you and do
you have any preference on dates?  Many thanks.

 

Mark

 

Mark Armbruster

Partner

Armbruster Goldsmith & Delvac LLP

12100 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1600

Los Angeles, CA 90025

Mark@agd-landuse.com

310-209-8800

 

This e-mail, and any attachments hereto, is intended only for use by the addressees named herein and may contain legally privileged and/or confidential
information.  If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail,
and any attachments hereto, is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify this office at 310.209.8800 and
permanently delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and any printout thereof.

þ Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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-- 

William Lamborn
Major Projects
Department of City Planning
200 N. Spring Street, Rm 750 
Ph: 213.978.1470 
Please note that I am out of the office every other Friday.




